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CARDIOACTIVITIES 

Our speaker for November 11 will be Meegan Jones, MSN, RN. 
Meegan is a Board Certified Acute Care Nurse Practitioner with a 
focus in cardiology.  She Currently works at the San Diego Cardiac 
Center specializing in heart failure and electrophysiology.  Her 
presentation is entitled ñThe Links Between Dis-ease and Disease: 

Mending Our Emotions to Mend Our HeartΦò  You wonôt want to miss 
this educational presentation! 
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We meet at the San Diego Cardiac Center, 3131 Berger Ave, Suite 200, 
San Diego.  We meet on the second Saturday of every month except July when we 
are dark.  In addition to these San Diego meetings, Chapter 62 holds separate satel-
lite meetings in Carlsbad. Please see the ñSATELLITE MEETINGSò page for all sat-
ellite details.  Other pages pertain to our San Diego Meeting location.   

 
Meeting Format (Typical) 

Board Meeting 9:00 - 10:00;  Meet and Greet 10 ï 10:15;  
Breakout Groups - 10:15 -  10:55;  Guest Speaker 11: 00 - 11:55;  End Meeting 12:00 

 
 
 
 
From East County: 
Take I-8 West to I-805 North. Take Exit 20A for Mesa College Drive and 
turn left at Kearny Villa Rd / Mesa College Drive. Make a U-turn at Health 
Center Drive / Annrae Street, then turn right at Berger Avenue. 
From South Bay: 
Make your way to State 163 North. Take Exit #6 for Mesa College Drive. 
Turn right at Mesa College Drive. Turn right at Berger Avenue. 
From North of Highway 52: 
Make your way to 163 South. Note: If youôre traveling on I-805 Southï stay 
on it and exit at State 163 South. From State 163 South, exit at Genessee 
Avenue Exit #5. Make a left turn following the Hospital signs. Make a left 
on Health Center Drive. Make a right at Frost Street (Sharp Memorial Hos-
pital). Make a left onto Berger Avenue / Childrenôs Way. 
 

 
 
 
DATE     PLACE (San Diego Cardiac unless noted) 
November 11, 2017   Upstairs Conference Room, Suite 200 
December 9, 2017   Upstairs Conference Room, Suite 200 
January 13, 2018   Upstairs Conference Room, Suite 200 
February 10, 2018   Upstairs Conference Room, Suite 200 
March 10, 2018   Upstairs Conference Room, Suite 200 
April 14 2018    Upstairs Conference Room, Suite 200 
May 12 2018    Upstairs Conference Room, Suite 200 
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It was gratifying to learn that feedback from the attendees at our Western 
Regional Cluster Meeting held on Saturday, October 14 was very 
positive.  I must thank Ron Manriquez, our Western Regional Director 
for guiding us through the planning of this event and being there 
whenever there were questions we needed answered. 

A big thank you to the following members who made an incredible 
contribution to our meeting: 

�x�� Our Cluster Committee: Sharron Watson, Debbie Day, Ed Marrone, 
Frank Andrews and Bruce Macklin who worked hard to plan our event. 

�x�� Robin Caires, our Treasurer, for processing the registrations. 

�x�� Beverly Lynn and Pat Egan for handling registration at the event. 

�x�� Boyd Applegate who drove the Scripps Shuttle to transport the 
attendees to and from the event.  Bruce Macklin for directing attendees 
to our meeting place.  

�x�� Julie Marshall, Coordinator of San Diego Mended Little Hearts, who 
shared the important work her Chapter is doing to help parents of 
children with Congenital Heart Defects.  

�x�� Our Patient Panel who shared their heart journey at our meeting: Frank 
Andrews, Bruce Macklin and Joe Tash. 

Special thanks to Lisa Ohmstede, Marketing Director of Scripps Health 
for providing our meeting room and other items and Alex Silva of Vitas 
Health Care for their generous financial contribution. 

I learned much from hosting this event and was proud we had excellent 
speakers that educated our attendees on the latest technologies in heart 
health.  Also, our table topics segment provided many good ideas on how 
to improve what we do in our Chapters.  See the many photos starting on  
page 13. 

Best wishes for a Happy Thanksgiving. 

Good health to all, 
Jill Bene 


